
RAIDERROOMS
e-newsletter of the Raider Room Project

April 2021 Edition

The semester is almost over and we all made it through a challenging 
time with COVID-19. Thank you for pulling together and making the 
best out of a difficult situation. Your students appreciate how you were 
able to adapt for such a time. We look forward to serving together in 
the Summer and Fall classes.

Semester Coming to an End

We are happy to provide Dry Erase Markers for instructors to use in our 
Raider Rooms. As each Raider Room is audited once a week, we test 
each marker and ensure that four black dry erase markers are in the 
room. To help make sure markers are available for the next instructor 
using the shared Raider Room, please remember to keep the markers 
in the Raider Room. We appreciate your help.

Dry Erase Markers

All lost and found items will be removed from the Raider Rooms at the 
end of the semester. Please remember to take any items you have in 
your classroom as they will be removed to the TTU Police Station or if 
seen as trash will be recycled or thrown away. Please let your students 
know so they can pick-up their forgotten items.

Lost and Found

During our audits we check on a various items in the room. However, 
as you use these rooms for several hours a week we would appreciate 
any contact regarding broken items, technology challenges, etc. to 
better serve our instructors and students. Please feel free to contact us 
at operations.raiderrooms@ttu.edu
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